
  
 
 

The following ditches will not have water during this time:  
 

Columbia Ditch Eureka Ditch  Main Canal Ditch Matelot Ditch 
Roaches Ditch  San Diego Ditch Section IV Ditch Soulsbyville Ditch 

 
Ditch Customers: There will be no water in the above listed ditches from Sunday, October 15th through 
Monday, October 23rd, 2023. Normal ditch service should resume on Tuesday, October 24th, 2023.  
*See below for additional ditch outage periods.  
Treated Water Customers:  Please conserve water from Sunday, October 15th to Sunday, October 22nd, 
2023. Please limit outside watering, turn off automatic lawn and drip irrigation systems, do not wash vehicles. 
TUD's only sources of water during this outage will be from storage tanks, reservoirs, and wells.   
 
The service areas listed below are at risk of running out of water if conservation measures are not followed; 
bolded areas are at a greatest risk: 
 

Big Hill Brentwood Cedar Ridge Chaparral Heights Columbia 
Comstock Ranch Confidence Area Crystal Falls Curtis Creek Ranches Gibbs Ranch 
Gold Springs Goldmont Forest Jamestown Lakewood Park Meadow Brook 
Mono Vista Monte Grande Muller Subdivision Oakhaven Pines Oak Garden Estates 
Oakridge Ranch Phoenix Lake Ponderosa Hills Rancho Poquitos Ridgewood 
Scenic Brook Scenic View Scenic Heights Sonora Sonora Meadows 
Sonora Vista Soulsbyville Sugar Pine Twain Harte Willow Springs 

   Ditch Outage Week        Impacted Ditch 
Oct. 8 - Oct.15: ............. Shaws Flat Ditch (Chaparral Rd. to Lyons Bald Mtn. Rd.) 
Oct. 15 - Oct. 22:  .......... Main Canal Ditch Outage 
Oct. 22 - Oct. 29:  ........... Shaws Flat & Table Mountain Ditches  
Oct. 29 - Nov. 5: ............. Phoenix Ditch  
Nov. 5 - Nov. 12: ........... Eureka & Roaches Ditches 

   Nov. 12 - Nov 19:  ........... Columbia, Matelot, & San Diego Ditches 
Nov. 26 - Dec. 3: ............. Soulsbyville Ditch 
Dec. 3 - Dec. 10: ........... Shaws Flat & Table Mountain Ditches 
Dec. 10   -   Dec. 17: ........... Montezuma Ditch 
 

Please be advised that water users are responsible for all privately owned equipment connected to the public water supply.  Damage to private 
facilities resulting from outages will not be compensated by the district.  It is the sole responsibility of the water user to protect private facilities 
by installation of switches, sensors, sediment traps, screens, or other protective devices.  TUD thanks you for your cooperation.  *Landlords, 
please notify your tenants of the outages. For ditch outage updates, visit us at www.tudwater.com. 

MAIN CANAL DITCH OUTAGE *LIMITED WATER SUPPLY*  
PLEASE CONSERVE WATER FROM:  

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 15th - SUNDAY, OCTOBER 22nd, 2023. 
The PG&E Main Canal that provides TUD’s primary water supply will  

be shut down for annual maintenance during this time.  
We ask that everyone help conserve water. Thank you! 

TUD DITCH OUTAGE SCHEDULE- FOR RAW WATER CUSTOMERS ONLY 
OCTOBER-DECEMBER 2023 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM 
TUOLUMNE UTILITIES DISTRICT 

http://www.tudwater.com/

